
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

8th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you know your child is part of our elite programme in sport, Academy Sports+.  We hope their 

competitive season is going well and I always love hearing their successes in PE lessons or passing on the 

corridor! Please do keep sharing updates and achievements to cburbidge@boteler.org.uk. 

 

Our first session of the academic year is taking place on Tuesday 12th March at Warrington Wolves 

training centre in Padgate.  Students will need to attend Form in the morning and meet Mr Burbidge in the 

school hall at 8.55am. The day will focus around building elite teams and resistance training, all delivered 

by sport and exercise science specialists who are employed by the Warrington Wolves and work in elite 

rugby.  The sessions are not necessarily rugby focused; more to highlight the exercise habits and mind-set 

of elite performers.  There will be a number of workshops and practical sessions throughout the day.  

Students will return to school at approximately 2.30pm where they will be dismissed and make their usual 

way home. 

 

What do students need? 

 Come into school in full and correct PE kit. 

 Bring a packed lunch, snacks and plenty of water. 

 A positive attitude to engage with each session and other students who are also on the Academy 

Sports+ programme within our trust of schools. 

 

If your child is eligible for a free school meal and you would like them to make use of this for this day, 

please email cburbidge@boteler.org.uk and I will make the necessary arrangements with our catering 

team. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Mr C Burbidge 

Director of Sport and Performance  
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